
Visit of M. Sc. Botany students from 

Vikram University 

M. Sc. Botany students from Vikram University visited TFRI Jabalpur on 

1st March 2013 for field visit. 

The visit was coordinated by 

Dr. Rajiv Rai, Scientist – E, 

Forest Extension Division of 

this institute.  The visit 

included field lectures and visit 

to NWFP Nursery, 

Biotechnology,  

Entomology laboratory and 

Pathology Museum. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

8 Students and 3 Teachers from Vikram University Ujjain M.Sc 

Botany visited TFRI Jabalpur on 01st March 2013 


